
REPORT TO PICKMERE PARISH COUNCIL 
 
23rd  March 2021 
 
AGENDA ITEM 4.2 – DISPOSAL OF REPLACED NOTICEBOARDS 
 
1.  REPORT 
 
1.1  Replacement noticeboards for Park Lane and the Pavilion have been ordered and are awaiting 

delivery.  There remains the question of what happens to the existing boards that are taken 
down.  These are in a weathered state but could possibly be renovated if required and reused.  
Two alternatives are: 

 Dispose of them as waste; 
 Seek an alternative taker for them. 

1.2 The latter is obviously preferable though whether it is realistic idea is untested.  Your Clerk has 
therefore asked CHALC to include on their weekly bulletin a notification that the boards will be 
available to a new user; it is presumed that no charge would be made for someone to take them 
away. 

1.3 Members are asked to suggest any other alternative method of disposal or possible user in case 
no requests are received via CHALC. 

2. RECOMMENDATION 

2.1 That the Clerk’s action in advertising the boards for donation at no cost to the acquirer (or to 
the Parish Council) be confirmed. 

2.2 That members suggest any other possible avenues for disposal. 

 
 
 
J Steel 
Clerk to the Parish Council 
 


